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The meeting was called to order by President Scott Berry at the Fort Walton Yacht Club at 1200.
The invocation was given by Larry Williamson. Scott Berry then led the group in the Pledge of
Allegiance followed by everyone singing God Bless America.

Scott Berry announced that the program speaker for the August meeting will be Judge/General
T. Patt Maney. Scott reminded everyone of the 2017 Florida Council of Chapters “Convention
at Sea” cruise and encouraged everyone to check out or website for details. He then introduced
our two new members present: Mick Ryland and Tom Sanders. Following that Scott introduced
our guest speaker for this month, Captain Andrew G. Hepler, Executive Officer for the 720th

Special Tactics Group, 24th Special Operations Wing, Hurlburt Field, FL. Captain Hepler
presented an excellent overview of the history, structure, tactics, financing, recruiting and
communications activities of ISIL. At the end of his presentation, Scott Berry presented Captain
Hepler with the NWFMOA challenge coin.

OTHER TOPICS

Following the formal meeting, the 50/50 Scholarship Fund raffle was conducted and the winner
of $81 was Charlie Langham. Eighty dollars was collected for the Scholarship Fund. There
were 57 paid attendees at the lunch. The meeting was adjourned at 1318 hours.

There was no executive meeting following the lunch.

//signed//

FRED WESTFALL, Lt Col, USAF (Ret)
Secretary
NWFMOA Chapter FL 19
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